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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
	99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110
May 15, 2017

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.


Title:  Statutory Countersignature Requirements - UPDATE

On February 10, 2015, AIG Programs released Bulletin 6 – Statutory Countersignature Requirements.  The purpose of this Bulletin is to provide an update on the current statutory countersignature requirements applicable for AIG Programs business.  

Florida, Mississippi and Nevada are the only remaining states with statutory countersignature requirements.  Arizona has been removed from the list.  These requirements apply to admitted business only (not surplus lines business).  The countersignature requirement necessitates that policies issued to insureds in these states and all subsequent endorsements to that policy are signed by a duly licensed and appointed producer who is either a resident or non-resident licensee in that state.
 Please note that the requirement for a countersignature is in addition to the authorized signature that is required on policies and endorsements.   

Since our company appointments are processed for producers within our Program Administrators’ offices, the countersignature requirement in the above noted states is to be fulfilled by an individual in your office who is licensed and appointed in that state.  Should you have a question as to whom the currently appointed producers are in any of the above states or should you wish to have additional producers appointed, please submit your request to Paul Boris at paul.boris@aig.com.
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions regarding the requirements outlined within this Bulletin, please direct them to your AIG Program Manager.  Thank you.

Thank you.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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